
          

 
 
May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Local Visits - Permission 
 
At Waterside Primary, we wish to give our pupils the best education possible. This means that 
from time to time it is necessary for accompanied children to walk to visit areas within the 
immediate locality (e.g. Hanley Park or the Library) as part of their studies during the school 
day. 
 
With this in mind we would like to ask that you sign and return the permission slip at the bottom 
of this letter, to allow any future local visits without the need for you to send repeated slips every 
time. 
 
You will, of course, continue to be notified and to be asked to give permission for any visits at 
greater distance or which may extend beyond the normal school day.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs J Knowles 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Local Visits - Permission 
 
I give permission for my child............................................................................Class................  
 
to be accompanied by their class teacher and sufficient adult helpers on occasional visits in the local area. 
 
 
Signed...............................................................................Parent / Carer 
 
 
Date …………………………………………………………. 
 

 

Waterside Primary School 
 

Empowering Learners to Achieve Dreams 
 

Eastwood Road, Stoke On Trent, ST1 3JS 
  

ST1 3JS  
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Joanne Knowles  

Tel: 01782234630 

Email:office@watersideprimary.org.uk 

Website: www.waterside.stoke.sch.uk 
 

http://www.waterside.stoke.sch.uk/

